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From: Mark Owens [mowens @ wrijax.com] gnv’
Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2004 1:10 PM
To: Annicella, Alan
Subject: re[2]: Corrective Action and SPCC
Alan,
Just got a fax from Sheileen with the permit status change on it. I will fax it to you.
Anything else I can provide?
THanks,
Mark
> I am actually working on your report right now. In the mail is fine... The

other thing, remeber the "check box" for becoming a used oil filter transfer
facility. Has that been addressed? If not, call Sheileen Smith at (850)
245-8754.

Alan

————— Original Message-----

From: Mark Owens [mailto:mowens@wrijax.com]
Sent: Monday, November 22, 2004 9:13 AM
To: Annicella, Alan

Subject: Corrective Action and SPCC

T

copy in the

Alan,

I faxed you our corrective action memo last
mail, but I forgot to include to include r revised SPCC plam’. I just put a
copy of the it in the mail this morning. can fax if i ou would like, but

it is a little long. If you have any questions or need anything else, please
let me know.

Thanks,

Mark




